Fischer, Kathleen

From: Hansen, Steve

Sent:  Thursday, June 07, 2007 11:20 AM
To: Fischer, Kathleen

Subject: Attachment - HVAC Station 8

Members of the Committee;

Fire Station 8 has been experiencing difficulties with their heating and ventilating systems for a number of years now. Also in conjunction with the Mayor's
initiative to have our buildings be more energy efficient the fire department developed a CIP plan to upgrade HVAC systems in all our fire stations over the
next three years.

In discussion with Purchasing Agent Sam Aiello we had Johnson Controls develop and make recommendations for Station 8. This communications covers
the first phase of the HVAC renovation at Station 8. Ultimately when this project is completed in three years we will significantly reduce our winter natural
gas demand for heating the building. Likewise by installing very high efficiency air conditioning units we will reduce our summer demand for electricity.

Last year we installed attic insulation giving this fire station R-38 to R-50 value in all accessible attic spaces.
We are seeking to proceed forward with Phase 1 of this project with Johnson Controls doing the work.
Respectfully

Steve Hansen
Fire Chief

06/07/2007



